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m Riverside

Welcome to your update on the North
Liverpool Neighbourhood Plan

In July 2022 we visited your neighbourhood to carry out a survey to find out what matters the most
to you and what Riverside can do to improve the area you live in. Acting on your feedback, we
developed an action plan and a summary of the actions were set out in a local offer in the form of
a leaflet which was shared with customers in January 2023.

Over the past year, we’ve been working towards improving your neighbourhood through the action
plan. We’ve delivered some good outcomes but recognise that some actions will take longer to
deliver than preferred.




On the concerns regarding anti-social behaviour:

We work closely with Merseyside Police, Liverpool City Council, and other Housing
Providers e.g. in Thirlmere Park.

We installed additional lighting, funded by the Riverside Foundation, around the Kirkdale
area to make people feel safer, especially where lighting is poor. We have worked with
Merseyside Police to provide ring door bells to customers who have reported anti-social
behaviour.

We have strong links with Walton Lane police station enabling crime and ASB to be
tackled much quicker and more efficiently.



http://www.riverside.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/North-Liverpool-Support-Directory-.pdf
http://www.riverside.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/North-Liverpool-Support-Directory-.pdf
http://www.riverside.org.uk/you-your-home/employment-training/
mailto:info@ourhouse-walton.co.uk

Please continue to report any instances of ASB to us via our call centre on 0345 111 0000 open
24/7. You can also call Crimestoppers anonymously on 0800 555 111. They'll ask questions
about the crime but won't ask about you. If you're concerned your call could be traced, dial 141
before 0800 555 111, this will block your phone number. The police can be called on 101 or in

case of an emergency 999.

Some of the things we will continue working on:

— We’'ll continue to work with key partners to improve your neighbourhood

— We now have a specialist Damp and Mould team who will inspect your property
when you report damp, mould and condensation, diagnosing and dealing with the
problem and letting you know the cause of the problem and providing you with
advice

To find out more or get involved in the neighbourhood plan developed for your area,
contact us at neighbourhoodplans@riverside.org.uk
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